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IN REPLY  
REFER TO 

 

Your Commissary … It’s Worth the Trip! 

MP                   March 20, 2020 
 
NOTICE TO THE TRADE – DeCA NOTICE 20-48 
 
SUBJECT:  Valued Industry Partners – Thank You! – Request Your Continued Support!             
 
 

The purpose of this NTT is to share the attached joint message from the military resale 
leadership team.  I ask that you provide the memorandum to the CEOs and senior leadership of 
all companies that provide products and/or services to the military resale ecosystem.      

 
 
Thank you for your continued support! 
 

                                                                   
Christopher T. Burns  
Executive Director 
Sales, Marketing & Logistics 

 
Attachment:  
As stated 
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